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30th June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 6/7 Transition Day at Haileybury Turnford – Thursday 10th July 2025 
 
On Thursday 10th July 2025 your child will be attending Haileybury Turnford for their Transition Day. Transition 
Day is an important opportunity for all new students to meet with their form tutors, Year Achievement 
Coordinator and teachers whilst experiencing our school day. 
 
Your child should arrive to Haileybury Turnford via the front gate by 9.00am. Please ensure they are wearing 
their Primary School uniform. At break and lunch time we will provide food and drink which is free to students, 
the menu for the day is as follows: 
 
Break time 
Cheese and garlic focaccia or tomato and herb focaccia 
 
Lunch time - Main 
BBQ pulled chicken bap with coleslaw and fire cracker rice 
Cheesy garlic mushroom & leek mac and cheese 
Sweet and sour vegetable noodles 
 
Lunch time – Dessert 
Cookie or cupcake 
 
A range of soft drinks will be available too, including a water fountain to refill water bottles. If you feel that you 
child will not enjoy the above menu, we would advise that you send them in with a packed lunch. 
 
Please notify the school if there are any food allergies or requirements we need to be made aware of by 
emailing Mrs R Davey at daveyr@haileyburyturnford.com. The students should bring with them a bag that 
contains pens, a notebook and water bottle. 
 
Students will be dismissed and allowed to leave on their own unless you make it known to the school that you 
will be collecting them. Please contact the Year Achievement Coordinator, Miss Allingham, at 
allinghamh@haileyburyturnford.com, if you wish your child to remain on our school premises until you collect 
your child at 2.45pm. 
 
We look forward to seeing your child on Thursday 10th July 2025.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Mr S Lindquist 
Senior Pastoral Lead – Year 7 
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